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Fletcher Building announces additional bank funding of NZ$345million 

Auckland, 08 September 2017 – Fletcher Building announces that it has arranged additional debt 
facilities of NZ$345 million with three banks from its existing Syndicate; ANZ, HSBC and Westpac 
Bank.   

The debt facilities have been put in place in line with Fletcher Building’s scheduled refinancing 
program, and will allow the company to work with its lenders to access longer term funding solutions. 

“We are very pleased to have put these facilities in place, which show the continued support we have 
from our lenders", commented Fletcher Building's Chief Financial Officer Bevan McKenzie, "Fletcher 
Building has a strong funding profile and will continue to work with our lenders to maintain our diverse 
sources of debt funding." 
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